
 

 

 

 

 

Nursery to Year 6 

21st September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We realise that encouraging your child to come to school on 

their birthday can be challenging! We are therefore 

introducing a new initiative. When it is your child’s birthday 

they will be allowed to come into school in non school uniform. 

We hope this will cheer them up and actually make them quite 

excited about being in our school on their birthday. However, it 

also means that our whole school community will be able to 

celebrate their birthday as children will be encouraged to say 

happy birthday to someone in non school uniform. 

We will begin this new idea from Monday the 26th of 

September. If your child had their birthday in the Summer 

Holidays or it has been their birthday since we have come back 

they are welcome to wear non school uniform on Monday the 

26th of September. 

Over the course of a year if your child’s birthday is during a 

weekend or a holiday they may wear non school uniform the day 

we return to school, usually a Monday. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

 

 

 

Melanie Ravenscroft 

Head Teacher 


